
 

 
 

  
The FirstView real time tracking application will be available for all Millcreek 
Township School District Public school parents/guardians. The FirstView App is 
not currently available for Charter or Private/Parochial families. The FirstView app 
will allow a parent/guardian to track their Child’s/Children’s bus/buses in real 
time. One of the main goals of the Millcreek Township School District is to keep 
striving to improve the methods that we use to communicate with our parents. 
We will be communicating delays due to weather, mechanical problems and 
other unforeseen situations through the application. We will also communicate 
through the FirstView App, if your child’s/children’s bus number has changed for 
a day. We will continue to use the FirstView App, because it is the most 
effect/efficient way to forward information to our parents/guardians. We will no 
longer be emailing/calling, parents/guardians with bus delays. We as a District are 
recommending to wait till August 24, 2019 to download/register on the FirstView 
app. 
 
 
Thank You, 
 
  
Robert A. Lee Jr. 
Transportation Coordinator 
Millcreek Township School District 
3740 West 26th Street 
Erie, PA 16506 
(814) 835-5323 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


